AOS 93 Office of the Superintendent

Craig Jurgensen, Ed. D. Superintendent 767 Main St 1 Damariscotta, ME 04543 (207) 563-3044 FAX (207) 563-8276



Lynsey Johnston
Asst. Superintendent for Business
Kelly Stokes
Director of Special Services
Ann Hassett
Director of Curriculum, Instruction and
Assessment

June 2022

Dear Title I Families,

It's amazing that the end of the school year is here! Thank you for the support you have given to your child and to the Title I program this year. Title I students work hard at school on reading and math, and your presence and support at home make a big difference.

Usually at this time of year, we have a district-wide end-of-year family celebration, and we're hoping to return to that tradition soon. In the meantime, we hope that you and your child can have a small celebration of your own. Please use the enclosed coupons to buy a book at Sherman's Maine Coast Book Shop (158 Main St, Damariscotta) and enjoy the free pass to the YMCA in Damariscotta. It's not our usual Family Fun Night, but we want you to have a little fun celebrating the end of the school year!

In closing, we take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy, safe, and enjoyable summer. Please be sure to take time as family to talk, play, eat, and READ together.

Best wishes for summer!

Title I Staff

Ann Hassett

Title I Coordinator